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To: 	All Branch Secretaries and Delegates

The organising committee have received many emails and phone calls with very favourable comments on the overall success of the protest from Branches and individuals.  The committee would like to thank all those Branches and individuals for their comments. 

The committee were very pleased with the turnout and delighted to see so many members from Branches outside Dublin and would like to thank all branches for their commitment, particularly those who travelled from all parts of the country in challenging weather conditions to support us on the day.

The purpose of the protest was for ESBRSA, as an organisation, to have a show of strength and unity on the 3rd March 2015 and to stand up for their rights as pensioners. It was also intended to send a clear message to ESB and Pension Scheme Management that our members were extremely annoyed at the way they have been repeatedly ignored and treated by Management. 

The committee believe that our members have shown that strength and unity by turning out in such large numbers on Protest day and that our message was received loud and clear by those for whom it was intended.

Once again, the committee wish to thank and congratulate all Branches for their support for what we believe was a very successful protest.


Best regards,

Michael MacNamara, Hon Secretary National Executive, on behalf of a very hard working but happy, General Purposes Committee of ESBRSA.
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